
The Maine Postcard 
Campaign Continues 
Full Speed Ahead!

With the start of early voting in 
Maine just a few weeks away, 
the Three Parks postcard-
writing campaign is now in full 
swing. More than 100 Club 
members and friends have 
signed up to write postcards, 
more than 2300 postcards 
have been completed so far, 
and hundreds more are being 
written right now. 

If you are not signed up 
already, you can join our 
postcard-writing efforts by 
clicking here or watch your 
email for further details. 
Postcard pick-up and drop-off 
takes place as follows:

Next Postcard Pick-up
and Drop-off

Tuesday, Sept. 8
4:00 – 6:30 PM

(Mondays thereafter)

http://events.r20.constantcontact.com/register/event?oeidk=a07eh7s9huscecf3d20&llr=y9tz6fcabip%20Maine%20Postcard%20Campaign&body=I%20would%20like%20to%20participate%20in%20the%20Three%20Parks%20postcard%20campaign%20to%20help%20flip%20Maine%20blue.%20Please%20email%20me%20with%20the%20details%20when%20you%20have%20them.%20Here%20is%20my%20name%20and%20telephone%20number.


Sidewalk Table at 103rd
Street and Broadway

The cards will be sent to voters
in Maine to urge them to vote 
for Joe Biden for President and
for Democratic senatorial 
candidate Sara Gideon. A 
victory for Gideon will be 
especially important because it
would mean the ouster of the 
current Republican Sen. Susan
Collins, who despite her 
reputation in some quarters as 
a moderate, has been a 
consistent Trump enabler. 
Electing Gideon would also 
help Democrats gain a Senate 
majority, which will be essential
for passing any progressive 
legislation.

When you sign up to join this 
campaign, we will supply 
prepaid postcards, a script, 
and lists of names and 
addresses. These materials 
will all be available for easy 
curbside pick-up weekly at the 
location and times shown 
above. When you have 



completed your cards, you can 
drop them off at our sidewalk 
table for mailing as election 
day approaches. Both pick-up 
and drop-off are carried out 
with full social distancing, use 
of face masks, and other 
precautions.


